Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Wolverley Crescent
Oldbury
West Midlands
B69 IBG

Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Tel: 0121 552 5491

www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

11 February 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians of 6H

As you may be aware, Miss Hill is currently on long-term sick leave and, at this time, it is estimated that she will return at some point in the next half term.

During Miss Hill's absence, Miss Kang has been diligently working with 6H. To ensure continuity and stability for the pupils, we have decided that Miss Kang will continue to teach 6H until the end of this academic year.

We understand that changes in teaching staff can be concerning, but please rest assured that we are committed to providing the best possible education and support for your children. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Heather

Headteacher